Rindge, Brenda <brindge@postandcourier.com>
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
5/18/2016 12:24:34 PM

transgender bathroom use

Hi, Chaney —

Can you provide me with the statement regarding the federal directive from the justice and education departments
that you gave the Greenville News?

Also, Sen. Grooms has filed local legislation (or maybe he withdrew it — the story seems to be developing) that would
require Berkeley County School District to provide separate facilities for transgender students. (S-1306)

If that gets second reading by the delegation and approved, would the governor sign off on it?

Thanks,

Brenda Rindge
Reporter
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